
Friday 1 September: IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Unloading of vehicles and parking trailers:

The unloading zone is planned in the town of Laguinge. For obvious reasons of safety and freedom 
of movement, trailers must remain in the unloading area.  Racing vehicles must reach Licq Atherey 
by their own means.

For competitors:

The race vehicles must reach the area of technical and administrative checks by the access near the 
swimming pool of the Hotel Bouchet. To save time, vehicles must be sticked with all the stickers 
given by the organization.

For assistance:

The assistance vehicles will be able to reach the service park in the morning and set up for the day. 
We remind you that only one vehicle is authorized for assistance. To access the service park, the 
«assistance» sticker must be stuck on the windshield. Thank you for following and respecting the 
instructions of the organization’s volunteers.

For followers:

Any other trailing vehicle must park in the public car parks.

For All:

Administrative, technical checks, service parks and park closed in the morning are all close to each 
other.
From the morning and for the whole day, a team will surround Elijabet and Jacqueline Bouchet to 
restore you as it was the case in the past. You will find the marquee and the well-known refreshment
bar. All you need is you. Come and give life to this great house.
Following the technical checks, the grandchildren and great grandchildren of Sauveur Bouchet, 
creator of the rally of the peaks, will present you the trophy of the winner 2023 and will put it into 
play on the occasion of a tribute. Thank you for coming.


